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This Office hereby endorses the conduct of the Innovation Forum 2020 organized by the 
Benita and Catalino Yap Foundation (BCYF) in cooperation with the Department of 
Science and Technology (DOST) and in partnership with the Lyceum Northwestern 
University as host institution on February 21, 2020. This year’s forum which will be held 
at the Le Due Hotel, Tapuac District, Dagupan City is anchored on the theme: “Innovation 
101: From Invention to Innovation and Entrepreneurship.”

The said forum is one among the activities lined up for this year’s celebration of the 
Philippine Innovation Month. Tangentially, this forum aims to equip the participants with 
knowledge and skills on the innovation cycle and ways on how to promote innovation 
among students, to provide a venue for sharing of experiences in innovation in various 
fields and industry, and to promote innovation among the youth by providing an avenue 
for young talents to share their innovative ideas through the poster paper exhibits.

Target participants are faculty and students from different fields/disciplines from the 
different higher education institutions in the Region to proactively heighten their 
awareness on innovation which is the core foundation of all research endeavors.

For registration and the like, please contact Dr. Cynthia P. Lopez, Vice President for 
Research and Innovation Management, Lyceum Northwestern University and Chair, 
Innovation Forum (IF 2020) through the following numbers: (075) 516-2428 (landline), 
0947-566-1637 (mobile). She can be reached through her email address at 
rimo@lvceum.edu. oh or you can also visit the host-institution’s website, 
www.lvceum.edu.ph. which will serve as the home of IF 2020.

Participation of all concerned is earnestly sought.
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Officer-in-Charge 
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